
 
 

 

Bulletin 22 for Parents/Guardians  

12-February-2021 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians; 

I hope this bulletin finds you well as we finish this term remote teaching and learning. A huge 
thank you to you all and to our students for engaging with us. We are all doing our very best 
online during these difficult times and will continue to do so until we all get back to school! 

A few reminders/notices: 

• re: Leaving Cert and Junior Cert exams. I will inform you as soon as we receive official 
word from the DES with updates. 

• If you are checking your child’s engagement on VSWare please look at BEHAVIOUR and 
not ATTENDANCE. It is under the behaviour tab that teachers are recording engagement.  

• A subject choice AND programme choice (TY, LCA, LCVP) zoom meeting will take place 
for parents/guardians of 3rd years and TYS on Feb 25th at 7pm. Link to follow. This is a 
very important meeting as planning for next year has already begun. 

• A phased re-opening of schools has begun. This phase 1 concerns only certain students. 
Ms. Kent has been in touch with those parents/guardians.  

• Online teaching and learning will continue after midterm with LIVE classes for periods 2, 
4, & 6. Tasks/assignments for periods, 1, 3 & 5. 

 

Thank you all for your continued support, 

Stay safe, 

____________________ 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


